

## Kindergarten Play and Share!

## For Lower and Outer Cape Families



## Thursdays, 10:30-11:30 am

Dates: 9/23, 9/30, 10/7, 10/14, 10/21, 10/28, 11/4, 11/18

Are you wondering how to best support learning with your 5- and 6-year-old this fall?

You will receive a no cost kit with materials to support play-based learning activities that you, your child, and other family members can enjoy together. Materials are included for weekly projects to do at home and share during our weekly zoom meetings.

 Each zoom session with Lucy Gilmore includes playful, interactive ways to practice important skills such as listening, following directions, taking turns and cooperative problem solving. Activities to strengthen pincer grips will improve control in writing and drawing, games will increase letter and numeracy awareness, stories, music, movement and dancing will engage creativity and imagination!

To register, please call Cape Cod Children's Place at 508-240-3310 today!

Late enrollments accepted.

This no cost program is funded by a SAFE Child Communities grant through the Children's Trust and a Coordinated Family and Community Engagement (CFCE) grant from the MA Dept. of Early Education and Care, administered by the Cape Cod Children's Place.





